
16/07/2014 

MR Peter Harley 
4 Marmora ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Today, 16 July, the applicant erected signage in both Marmora and Lawrence Streets 
advertising "Kahana" with 16 apartments. The current approved DA ( 2007/0856) only specifies 
10 apartments. The applicant has yet to receive approval for 16 residential apartments as per 
this Mod2014/0117, and is thus disrespecting of the planning process which involves public 
consultation until 5/8 and appropriate assessment thereafter. We would seek that Council 
request the applicant to remove this incorrect signage until the planning process has been 
satisfactorily completed.

Sent: 16/07/2014 12:47:40 PM
Subject: Online Submission


